
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mercy Health – St. Rita’s Medical Center is pleased to announce our 2023 scholarship program for future 

medical     providers. Twelve $1,500 scholarships will be awarded. In addition to being awarded financial 

support, students will be connected to team members at St. Rita’s and invited to attend special events and 

activities related to healthcare throughout their college careers. To be considered for the award, high school 

students graduating in the spring of 2023 must submit collectively: 

- Mercy Health Scholarship Application 

- An official high school transcript including ACT scores 

- A 1-2 page essay: “Why I believe that this is what I was meant to do.” 

o Please put your name at the top of each page. 

Submit to: 

Beth Keehn 

Mercy Health – St. Rita’s Medical Center 

730 W. Market Street 

Lima, OH 45801 

Received by deadline: Friday, February 24, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.   

(Please print clearly) 

Complete the Information Below: 

First Name   Last Name                                                                       

Address   City     

State Zip Phone     

E-Mail        

High School  County     

Planned Major          

Planned College or University                

Have you shadowed or volunteered at Mercy Health St. Rita’s? Yes _____  No _______ 

                    Have you shadowed or volunteered at another medical facility? Yes No   

 

Student Signature Date     

 

Please note: Children of associates or affiliates are neither excluded from winning nor given extra consideration. 

Recipients are selected solely on the merits of the applications. 
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